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The pandemic has had an unimaginable impact on 

the entire world and New Horizon College of 

Engineering tried its bid to help government of India 

to lead the fight against corona virus and bring back 

prosperity in the country. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Horizon College of Engineering was Honored 

with AICTE- Utkarsh Sansthan Vishwakarma Award 

2020(India Fights Corona), Under Category 10 for 

the financial contribution provided by the Institution, 

Faculty and Students towards the relief fund against 

the spread of COVID-19 across India.  
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On 4TH September,2020 The Department of 

Management Studies organized a Faculty 

Development Program on “How to Write Research 

Paper/Book Chapter for Scopus Publication”. The 

speaker was Dr.Gary Lilienthal, PhD.He is a 

Professor and Governing Council at Carrington 

Rand Institute, Canberra, Australia. He brefied the 

faculties on the desired structure of a research 

paper. He explained methods and tips on how to 

write a chapter of a book and how to maintain 

continuity and consistency through out the chapter 

or paper in case of research papers. The session 

was extremly helpful and full of insights for people 

who are pursuing their PhD or thinking about writing 

a book.  
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On 18th September,2020 the Department of 

Management Studies, New Horizon College of 

Engineering conducted a webinar on “Latest 

Development in Capital Market” for the Faculty and 

Students of New Horizon College of Engineering, 

Bengaluru. The webinar was organized in 

association with BSE, Investor’s Protection Fund. It 

is an Initiative taken by the BSE investor’s 

Protection Fund. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
On 7th September,2020, the Department of 

Management Studies, New Horizon College of 

Engineering provided an online platform of PGCET 

Mock Test for the aspirants of MBA Programme. 

The test had free registrations and meritorious 

students of Online mock test were awarded 

scholarship for admission in the MBA Programme at 

New Horizon College of Engineering. Even during 

an ongoing pandemic, NHCE was in front in order to 

help out students in any way possible. 
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On 19th September,2020 Department of 

Management Studies, NHCE conducted Unnath 

Bharath Abhiyan- “Rashtriya Shiksha Nithi-2020 

Jagruthi Abhiyan”. It was organized in association 

with UBA Cell. Prior to this, three events were 

conducted in total: 

Event 1: A Webinar was conducted to create 

awareness about National Education Policy -2020 

 

Event 2: A what’s app campaign was conducted to 

spread awareness about National Education Policy 

-2020 

 

Event 3: Conducted NEP awareness quiz for 

students, teachers and panchayat members of the 

villages. 
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